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CITY OF THE VILLAGE OF CLARKSTON 

Historic District Commission 

Memorandum of Administrative Approval 
 

Plans for:      130 North Main Street 

Applicant/Building Representative:  Dyan Perez – owner 

   

Pursuant to an Application for Work Permit within the Clarkston Historic District, filed 

on December 23, 2020, HDC commissioners Jim Meloche and Michael Moon, as well as 

City Manager Jonathan Smith, visited the work site and inspected the repair of the porch 

railings, posts and post caps.  

 

Applicant provided before and after photos to establish that the repairs are an appropriate 

replacement of the weathered and deteriorating porch materials. 

 

Administrative Approval is granted to this work performed in the Clarkston Historic 

District. 

 
 

Jim Meloche 

Chair 

Clarkston Historic District Commission 

375 Depot Road 

Clarkston, MI 48346 

248.376.4076 

 


